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18 July, 2019

IMPORTANT NOTICE: WORK ON WATER SYSTEM TONIGHT 


Dear Melrose Arch tenant

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be advised that critical maintenance work will be taking place on the precinct’s water reticulation system from 9pm tonight. There will be water; however, the water pressure will be reduced. The standby tanks will be operational thus the restaurants should still have water. If the water pressure does not subside sufficiently for the work to be done, the standby water tanks will be shut down. It is anticipated that the work will take about six hours – it should be restored by approximately 4am. 

Please note that this work will result in some noise:
· Two water pumps will be running to pump out the drained water.
· Water pipes will be cut with an angle grinder to install valves.

The teams will work as quickly as possible to minimise any disturbance and interruption.

Please ensure that no taps are accidentally left open during this time to prevent any possible flooding when the water service is re-established.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

For more information, please phone the Call Centre on (011) 684-0000.

Regards,
Melrose Arch Management
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